
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Covid 
Reminder members that we no longer require a vaccine passport for use of our indoor and 
outdoor facilities. A face mask is recommended in the clubrooms. 
Members please be conscious of distancing, hand hygiene etc as we still endeavour to keep our 
club safe. 
 

Daylight Saving 
As from tonight we have the use of the lights on courts 7-10 from 4.30 – 8pm. If you would like 
a permanent weekly time slot through the winter please either enter your court booking on the 
timetable in the clubrooms or send me your request. Priority is given to Wednesday social play, 
coaching and members. 
 

Interclub 
Thank you to the teams who have shared their team photos. I love having them on display and 
hope to get some into our centenary booklet. 
Best wishes to our Premier men who will play Elmwood at Elmwood next Saturday for the 
Premier crown. I hope some members can go and support them. 
 

Club Championships 
Entry forms are in the clubrooms or contact Stu McHarg to enter. 
Singles 30 April, Doubles 7  May, Mixed Doubles  14 May.  
I do hope as many members as possible enter and make a day of it. 
Members please put the 14 May in your diaries as we will celebrate our senior and junior 
champions with a shared tea and presentations. 
 

Coaching 
Two Free Coaching sessions for our seniors are available on 21/28 May. You can register your 
interest on the Meredith Brothers website. 
 

Hot shots 
Next Sunday there will be a hot shots tournament at the club 1-3pm. 
 
 
Thanks Noelene 

Cashmere Tennis Club 
Newsletter 

 
April 4 


